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Be brave Care for myself and others Speaking kindly Do the right thing 

 
DEPUTY PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 

 

This term several of our teachers have been involved in 
a Writerôs Notebook workshop. This workshop looked at 
ways we can engage our students in the writing process 
and see themselves as writers and ran across two 
Saturday sessions. It also looked at ways we as 
teachers can support students to track their writing and 
build their understanding of writing structures and 
devices through the use of a notebook. 

 

Writerôs notebook follows 

on from the óBookmakingô 

that is happening in the  

R ï Year 3 classes and 

we are already seeing 

that students are much 

more engaged in writing 

and are enjoying being 

authors.  

Please keep an eye out for your childrenôs writing and 

ask them about the choices they have made in their 

choice of topic, layout and language. We are really 

looking forward to developing an excited, positive and 

diverse community of writers.  

Denise Squire 

Monday 28th May to Sunday 3rd June 

Reconciliation Week  

 

Monday, 4th June 

Rooms 11, 14 &20 

Visit Valley View High School 

 

Thursday, 7th June 

State SAPSASA Cross Country 

 

Monday, 11th June 

Public Holiday 

 

Tuesday, 12th June 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

Wednesday, 13th June 

Rooms 11, 14 & 20 

Central Market Excursion  

 

Monday, 18th June 

School Council meeting 

 

Wednesday, 20th June 

Rooms 21, 22, 23 

Wetlands and Farm Trail Tour 

 

Friday, 22nd June 

Preschool 

Metro Fire Service  

 

Monday, 2nd July 

Rooms 11, 14 &20  

Visit Valley View High School 

        WRITING 

Writing is a form of communication 

that allows students to put their feelings and 

ideas on paper, to organise their knowledge 

and beliefs into convincing arguments, and to 

convey meaning through well-constructed text. 

In its most advanced form, written 

expression can be as vivid as a work 

of art. 
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NATURE PLAY 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
The Nature Play Committee are creating a play area, with a mud 
kitchen near the Preschool on the oval.  
We would like people to help the nature play 
committee, by donating things like: 
* planks of wood 
* tree stumps 
* old pots and pans  
* soil 
* wooden pallets 
* plastic plumbers pipes 
* plants cuttings and rope 
Any donations can be brought to Room 13 or to the nature play 
area . 
 

Thank you for your support 
The Nature Play Committee 

       Volunteers  

Volunteers are a valuable part of our community and contribute to  areas which 

are important to the children of our school..  Areas such as, helping in the 

canteen, listening to children read and being involved on the school council. 

Northfield Primary School appreciates the work our Volunteers put in. 

Thank you to: Mandy Ladner, Tangi & Bruce Walker, Natalia Battilana, Tracy & Sean Venning, 

Michelle Hutchesson, Kirsty Wright,  John Magee, Francis Raymond, Julie Noble, Enzo Piro, 

Rhonda Stravolemos, Nadine James, Kathy Howell, Sharon Goldberg and Heather Hobby.   

If you would like to volunteer at Northfield Primary please contact the front 

office.   We are a fun place to work in.  

 



 

 

 

ART CLUB 

Every Monday lunchtime students have the opportunity to come and join the Northfield Art Club. 

Led by a group of creative and passionate year 7s,  students from Years 4 to 7 can come along 

and draw, make friends, have fun and get creative! 

Cathy Bui 

Sharing Culture  

Trent Hill  
 

Northfield Preschool were lucky 
enough to have a special visitor last 
week. The children listened to a 
Dreamtime story and tried to guess the 
animals they could hear in the 
didgeridoo.  We then watched smoke 
being made and made animal tracks in 
the sand.  

 

We are having another visit next week 
so the other group of children get to 
share the experience.   

 

Kate & Sonya  

Does your child turn 4 on or before the  

30th April 2019?      

 

 

                          

 

 

Are you looking for a Preschool for 2019?  

 

Northfield Preschool is currently taking enrolment 

enquiries for 2019.  

 To leave your details please contact the school on 

8262 2607. 

OR  

Use our email address 

(dl.1778.info@schools.sa.edu.au ) leaving your name, 

address and contact details as well as your childõs 

name and date of birth.  

 

We are holding an information morning on:  

Monday 25 th June 2018 at 3:30 ð 4:00 pm  

or 

Wednesday 27 th June 2018 at 9:30 ð 10:00 am  

Come along, have a look and talk to the staff.  
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 Turn things around Find help Be a peacemaker 

 

PLEASE VISIT THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 

www.northfldps.sa.edu.au 

 
QI 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDS NAME________________________ROOM ______ 

PUMPKIN SOUP 
VEGETABLE SOUP 
CHICKEN NOODLE SOUP* (Halal) 
(all with a slice of bread) 

Please tick which soup you would like to order 

 
ORDER AND PAY BY THURSDAY 6THJUNE 
Late orders will not be accepted 
 

$3.00 SOUP DAY  
FRIDAY 8TH JUNE 

ORDER FORM 

NATIONAL SIMUTANEOUS STORYTIME REVIEW 
 

Harlie: I like the nursery rhyme Hickory Dickory Dock, but the book says óDashô. I like how on 
every page there is a different source of light (because it is night time), and I like how each 
page shows the time. 

 

Khadija: I like how the author uses óéô and all the exclamation marks to make it funny! Haha! 

 

Krystle: I liked that the author used onomatopoeia to make it more exciting, and I also liked the rhyming words she 
put in. 

 

Zoe: Hickory Dickory Dash is based on a nursery rhyme called Hickory Dickory Dock. It has 
nice illustrations and the light shines on every page. The way the cat opened the door when it 
was going into the kitchen was cool, because you could see the shadow. 

 

Grace: I love the onomatopoeia because the writing is big, which tells me 
to read it loudly. 

 

Abbey: I think that Hickory Dickory Dash is a very catchy book, and that 

anyone who reads it will want to give it to someone else to read, and 

read it again! 

CROWS VISIT 


